Ice hockey — game postponed

Following on from discussions with the home team, away team
and all officials, throughout the course of today, Fife Flyers
can confirm that the game against Edinburgh Capitals scheduled
for Wednesday night at Kirkcaldy is postponed.

A Fife Flyers spokesman said that due to the congestion with
March fixtures, we do not have an alternative date in mind yet
for the rearranged game, however we will keep fans posted on
this and update as soon as possible.

Anyone with tickets for tonight’s game can exchange these at
the box office for an alternative game in March, or for the
rearranged fixture. (Original tickets must be presented at the
box office in order to facilitate the exchange).


https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/02/ice-hockey-game-postponed/

